
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 6:21 PM 
1im lemanski ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Mr. and Mrs. Ferri. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00401-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: jim lemanski <jimarvilla@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 9:45 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket# 20200226-SU 

my wife and I have a house on the Island as well. this attempt to push this 
through is wrong. this is the First notice we have received. talk about 
cramming something costly down our throats .. jim lemanski 

---------- Forwarded message --------­
From: dave ferri <kdisland@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, Jan 2, 2021 at 8:47 AM 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 
To: <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to you as a property owner on Little Gasparilla Island, which is within the service area contained in 
the application from Environmental Utilities, LLC ( EU) for central sewer. 

I object to EU,s request for the bifurcation of the certificate and rate making proceedings and I object to the 
granting of the temporary waiver of RULE 25 - 30.033(l)(p) and (q). 
Given the inadequate information regarding the applications financial strength and management experience as 
well as the cost to the stakeholders involved with this project, the applicants request for a waiver should be 
denied. 
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As a stakeholder in the proposed service area, it is important to have ALL of the relevant information 
regarding the proposed central sewer, including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of system 
intended for installation. I therefore request that EU's request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be 
denied.  
 
Thank you, 
Dave & Kathy Ferri 
kdisland@gmail.com 
 


